
 

4th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You are almost there!  

We would all like to say a huge well done for all your hard work with home learning while we have 
been in lockdown.  

We are very excited to welcome children back into school on Monday. Please don’t worry if your 
child is a little anxious, we would like to reassure you that we will be settling the children back in 
the first few days, focusing on their personal, social and emotional wellbeing.   

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Best wishes 

Judith Bentley 

Head Teacher  

Class PE Days PE Days 

Oak Monday Friday 

Maple Monday Thursday 

Willow Monday Wednesday 

Chestnut Monday Tuesday 

Rowan Thursday Friday 

Silver Birch Tuesday Wednesday 

Hazel Tuesday Thursday 

PE DAYS  
Please send your child to school in 
their PE kit on the following days. 

Thank you for your support.  


